
Dear Students,
Greetings from Digital Payment System Team RGUKT

Hope you have done fantastically well with your examinations and dreaming to have some relaxations at home sweet home.

I would like to remind you an opportunity from our dearest Prime Minister Mr. Modiji of making Cashless Economy to Less Cash Economy. As he promised on 14th April 2017 that, if you teach a person to use BHIM AADHAAR App and make the person do a transaction then, 10/- Ten rupees will get deposited into your Bank Account. And if you teach a merchant to do the same then even more rupees will get deposited into your Account. This way you can earn some money and be a part of this National Campaign. You can see the details about this on Govt. Website or internet.

Apart from this, as you are marching towards becoming the responsible citizens of India, then it is your moral responsibility to educate the people in and around your neighbourhood to use Digital Mode of Payment and encourage them to use it. We hope you would definitely do this as you did in the last vacations.

Thank You. Wish You a very Blissful Vacation Ahead…


Swapnil

Nodal Officer 
Digital Payment System Team RGUKT


